I am missing you so much. I hope we are back in our classroom soon.
Until we are, welcome to the world of learning from home.
This is new for me too. I will be teaching from my home.

Even though we are not sitting together on our red and blue carpet,
we can be together in our hearts.
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Parents, I am here for you. I will be glad to help you in any way.

Through our See Saw app we will be able to communicate about activities through typing,
posts, video, and voice recordings. If you are not on our See Saw group, I encourage you to
do this as soon as possible. I will have more on this procedure soon. I am waiting on the app
company to answer my questions about more login codes.

I will update my school web page each week. My web page is where I will post "Lesson Plans”
for the week. This will start today, March 23.

I am sending your child’'s Math, Texas Studies Weekly and Science papers/books/materials
in this packet. I hope these will help you and your child. Please try to take care of these ma-
terials. I am going ahead and sending all of this year's Math, Science and Texas Studies
Weekly today. If the situation of COVID-19 doesn't change, I don't want us to have to try
and send home another packet at a later time. I want you to have as many materials as I
could provide, that do not rely on a tablet/internet. I pray that we will need these material
to come back to school soon. My "Lesson Plans” will let you know the order for each lesson
using these materials. You will not have to return an assignment once your child completes it.
However, there will be times where I will need to see your child's work. This will be done
through our See Saw app and or texting of pictures.

Don't panic. That is what I am telling myself each day. This is a new and different experi-
ence for us all.

I do not have to "turn-in“ grades for Kindergarten students. So, I will not be grading these
papers. I will be able to see the lessons that your child's does on See Saw. I will also monitor
each child's learning during those activities.

We must continue your child's learning. Academics is very important. I pray that we are back
in school soon, but until we are...let's work hard.

I am praying daily that we all stay healthy. Sending you all love.
Please hug your children for me.
Alisa Webb

Reminder: Please check our school's web page, my school web page, See Saw, and our school's Facebook page often.




